July 10, 2002

Mr. Michael Fee Lotspeich Company of Florida 6351A N.W. 28<sup>th</sup> Way Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309

Re: Fort Lauderdale Historical Society

Dear Michael:

Please accept our sincere gratitude for your participation in the Fort Lauderdale Historical Society renovations project earlier this year. We wanted to take the time to personally recognize your efforts, as it is wonderful to see that the spirit of kindness and goodwill is still thriving within our industry, even during these tough times.

Thank you for helping us to live up to one of our most important guiding principles...to give back to the communities in which we serve.

Sincerely,

Miller Construction Company

Thomas J. Miller CEO

FAX (954) 764-5418